Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Division of Licensing (Formerly 1C)
Notice is hereby given that on June 2, 2014, the Division of Licensing received a petition for declaratory statement from Walter L. Gauntt. The petition seeks a declaration regarding Subsections 493.6101(20) and (22), Florida Statutes.

The petition asserts that violations of subsections 493.6101(20) and (22), Florida Statutes, adversely affect public safety, and seeks a declaration regarding the Division’s enforcement thereof.

A copy of the Petition may be obtained by contacting Whitney Shiver, Government Analyst I, Post Office Box 5647, Tallahassee, Florida 32314 or by e-mail: Whitney.Shiver@FreshFromFlorida.com or by telephone: (850)245-5459.
